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New Year Fundraising Event Updates 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Due to the ongoing high rates of Covid we have come to the decision to cancel/postpone the 
planned fundraising activities taking place before February half term. We are hoping that things 
improve after half term as we enter Spring, allowing the events planned for March onwards to still 
go ahead (fingers crossed).  
 
So that the children still have the opportunity to take part in some fun activities this term, we will be 
re-introducing the Treats & Sweets Sale. We will also be holding a new sponsored reading activity 
for half term, see details below. 
 
Summary of date changes: 
 
Mole class cake sale – rescheduled for Thursday 26th May  
Badger class cake sale – rescheduled for Friday 18th March 
PJ Party – cancelled until the next event on Friday 29th April 
 
New events/dates for your diaries: 
 
Treats & Sweets Sale – Friday 18th February 
Sponsored book bingo – half term activity  
 

 

Treats & Sweets Sale – Friday 18th February 
 

Following the cancellation of the cake sales, we thought it would be nice for the children to have a 
treat to look forward to on the last day of term. The children will receive their treat bags on Friday 
18th February. Please order your bags below, choosing from:   
 
1. Chocolates  
2. Sweeties  
3. Mixture of both Chocolates and Sweeties 
 
Examples of what will be in the treat bags are items such as Fun size chocolate bars, Haribos,  
Maoams, Lollipops, etc. You can order as many as you like at £1 per bag!  
 
Please place your orders and make payment by Friday 4th February, any orders not paid for will 
not be fulfilled: 
 
https://forms.gle/LcYatFoPTttuAgeJ8  
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Parents of Westfields Infant School (Run by WISPA) 

Transfer a bank payment to WISPA quoting 'Childs name + TREAT' as reference:  
Account: 30461792 
Sort Code: 20-16-99  
 
If you're unable to pay via bank transfer please send cash into the school in an envelope clearly 
labelled with Treats & Sweets Sale, your child’s name and class by Friday 4th February. Please 
note you still need to complete the online form below if paying by cash. 
 
Donation request - as we are a charity we want to try and minimise our costs as much as 
possible for any events we run. If you are able to donate a multipack of sweets or chocolate for the 
sale we would be most grateful.  Donations can be dropped off at classrooms on Monday 24th 
January. 
 

 
 

Sponsored Reading Bingo 
 

 
Seeing as World Book Day is fast approaching we thought a sponsored reading bingo challenge 
over half term would be a perfect way to keep the children busy. On the last week of term children 
will be coming home with a form with various fun reading challenges on and sponsorship details. 
Please return the form on World Book Day (Thursday 3rd March) and the child that has raised the 
most money in each year group will receive a prize!  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
WISPA Team 
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